
 

        
 

 
 

 

 

 

10 November 2021 

 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee, wish to provide the 

following update regarding AAGPS sporting programmes in 2021: 

The GPS Headmaster’s Standing Committee is pleased to announce that AAGPS 

summer sport fixtures will re-commence on Saturday 13 November 2021. The full 

details of a revised schedule for Term 4, will be available shortly on the AAGPS 

website. All fixtures will be inter-school trial matches, in preparation for the AAGPS 

summer sport competitions commencing in Term 1, 2022. There will be no 

spectators permitted at all fixtures in Term 4.  

All inter-school sporting activities will be conducted in accordance with the updated 

AAGPS COVID-19 Safety Plan and within current NSW Government and Health 

guidelines. This includes the requirement for all participants aged 16 years and over 

to be fully vaccinated in order to participate in, or officiate at inter-school sporting 

fixtures. Proof of vaccination for students 16 years and over participating in AAGPS 

inter-school fixtures are to be verified by each school prior to the re-commencement 

date.  

The AAGPS acknowledges that advice and the current situation has, and will 
continue to change rapidly. As the situation evolves, the AAGPS will continue to 
monitor and act accordingly throughout the remainder of 2021.  
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